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How can I get involved?

July 2025 Newsletter

King Salmon Airport 
Apron & Taxiway Pavement Rehabilitation 

Project No. SFAPT00563 

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) Southcoast 
Region is proposing to rehabilitate the pavement for various Aprons and Taxiways at the 
King Salmon Airport. The project will also replace the lighting system at the airport, 
including the lighted wind cone and lighted signs. The project is kicking off and is in the 
early part of the design phase. DOT&PF has informed Federal Aviation Administration 
(FAA) Alaskan Region of their intent to apply for federal funding assistance for the 
proposed project. 

DOT&PF is seeking input from airport users and the public. DOT&PF and Jacobs 
Engineering Group will be hosting a public open house. Stop by to learn about the project, 
meet the design team, and provide comments. 
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Spring 2028

Contact Information
Peter Jackson, PE, Project Manager                 
907-465-4439 peter.jackson@alaska.gov 
Kathryn Erickson, Environmental Analyst    
907-465-4498 kathryn.erickson@alaska.gov

Learn more:                                             
Scan QR Code or visit
dot.alaska.gov/sereg/           
projects/king-salmon-           
airport-apron-taxiway

 Submit comments at the 
open house, through 
email, or the project 
website.

 Participate in the public 
open house. 




